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4 November 2022 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Join us for the Great SPOTacular!  

 
On Friday 18th November Thorpe Primary School is taking part in an amazing day of fun, excitement, and 
fundraising by hosting a SPOTacular Children in Need Day. 
 
During the day children will take part in a live big mood boosting moment! Famous faces will be leading a 
short series of interactive, dynamic and imaginative activities for pupils to get involved with so they can have 
fun and boost their moods. Thousands of schools across the UK will be taking part, getting together to do 
something incredible for BBC Children in Need! 
 
BBC Children in Need supports thousands of local charities and projects working tirelessly in every corner of 
the UK to help children & young people to be the best they can be. 
 
We are inviting children to come in wearing anything spot-related and to make a donation of a £1 for 
Children in Need. There is no need to purchase any additional costumes or clothing. Children may wish to 
wear animal themed spots or perhaps be inspired by their favourite superhero. The choice is yours; however 
please ensure that your child has warm clothes for outside play and suitable clothes if they have PE on that 
day.  
 
We look forward to a SPOTacular day, raising money for Children in Need! 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs K Trethewy 

 

 
Headteacher 
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